
From: Darryl Sycamore <DSycamore@fedfarm.org.nz> 
Sent: Wednesday, 20 March 2019 12:16 p.m. 
Subject: RE: ENV-2018-CHC-26-50 - Proposed Southland Water and Land Plan Appeals 
 
Dear Alexandra, 
 
Please accept this email in lieu of a memorandum. 
 
Federated Farmers in general does agree with the Council’s assessment of the scope of 
Fish & Game’s appeal.  
In our opinion, seeking to adopt region-wide standards in this Plan does not align with the 
planning framework set out in the SRPS. 
We consider that as other parties have not had the opportunity to submit on the newly 
proposed framework during the further submission process they may be prejudiced by the 
late introduction of region-wide numerics. 
 
Federated Farmers will abide by any direction the Court may make in relation to these 
matters. 
 
 
regards 
 
 
 
DARRYL SYCAMORE 
SENIOR POLICY ADVISOR 
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